Re: Engineering Review for Salisbury Winter Sports Association

Tom Grimaldi <tdgrimaldi@gmail.com>
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Hi Abby:

Our review fee for the Salisbury Winter Sports Association is $2,250.00. Upon a cursory review of the Site
Plans, we highly recommend that the Town of Salisbury require that the Applicant hire a Hydro-Geologist to
review the plans, conduct monitoring, etc. Considering the amount of disturbance required within the inland
wetlands, it will be important to ensure that the Applicant will be able to achieve their goals with regard to
the volume and flow of water, and the recovery time for the pond. Also, it is important to check that there will
be no adverse affects on the existing well tile and the Moore Brook.

With this said, the Town will have to do its' due diligence by hiring a Hydro-Geologist to review the report
once received from the Applicant's consultant.

For the Town, we recommend Rob Good, Jr. See contact information below:

Rob F. Good, Jr., CPG, LEP
SENIOR TECHNICAL LEADER — HYDROGEOLOGY
Direct: 959-777-5820 / Cell: 203-767-0290

good.rob@wseinc.com

Weston & Sampson

712 Brook Street, Suite 103 | Rocky Hill, CT 06067
tel: 860-513-1473

westonandsampson.com

Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

Any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,



Tom

Thomas D. Grimaldi

Principal Engineer

R.R. Hiltbrand Engineers & Surveyors, L.L.C.
21 Copper Hill Road

Granby, Connecticut 06035

(860) 986-3617 (Mobile)
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On Mon, Jul 22, 2024 at 12:04 PM Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us> wrote:
Hi Tom,

Can you please provide an estimate for this review? Again, link below.

Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission Meeting Documents (salisburyct.us)'

Screenshot of documents below.

o Pre — added 7/22/2024
Abby Conroy
Director of Land Use
Town of Salisbury
PO Box 548
27 Main Street
Salisbury, CT 06068
(860)435-5190

Office Hours:
Walk-ins 8am-9am Monday/Tuesday/Thursday and Wednesdays 8am-12pm.
Outside of these hours, staff are available by appointment ONLY.



